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Harry Kim
Mayor

August 9, 2004
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PLANNING DEPARTMENT

101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 • Hila. Hawaii 96720-3043
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742

Christopher J. Yuen
Director

Roy R. Takemoto
Depllty Director

Philip J. Leas, Esq.
Cades Schutte LLP
1000 Bishop Street, Suite 1200
Honolulu, HI 96813-4216

Dear Mr. Leas:

Special Permit No. 626
Withdrawal ofRequest for Extension
TMK: 7-1-5: Portion of7

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter ofAugust 3, 2004, informing us that your
client, Puu Lani Ranch Corp., is withdrawing its pending request for a time extension to
Special Permit No. 626. In light ofthis notification, Special Permit No. 626 is hereby
revoked.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Norman Hayashi ofthis office
at (808) 961-8288.

Sincerely, "
j /'
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CHRI~TOPHER J.~
Planning Director

cc: Planning Commission (with letter)
Patricia O'Toole, Esq. (with letter)
Sherry P. Broder, Esq.
Jeanne L. O'Brien, Esq.
Bobby Jean Leithead-Todd, Esq.
Planning Department - Kona
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